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Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 
 

THE LORD’S DAY, 3/17/2019  
 

9:45 AM Adult Sunday School 

 

        Greg –How to Study Your Bible: Studying Wisdom Literature 
 

11:00 AM Morning Worship  

 

H1:      310 – "Rejoice, the Lord Is King" 
H2:      629 – "What a Friend We Have in Jesus" 
H3:        69 – “Thy God Reigneth” 

Scripture Reading:   Isaiah 52: 1 – 10 – Alyssa Cantrell 
Pre-C:    656 – "Jesus, Priceless Treasure" 
Post-C:  646 – "Jesus, Thou Joy of Loving Hearts" 
 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 62, p. 806 
 

Message: 1 Thessalonians 4: 1 – 3a– Pleasing God by Sanctification 
 

WEDNESDAY, 3/13 
   5:45 PM Brown bag supper in the fellowship hall  
   6:30 PM Bible study: - Pastoral Epistles – 1 Timothy 3: 8 - 10 
  
 

Next Week's Sermon Passage: 1 Thessalonians 4: 1 – 12 

 

NURSERY MINISTRY 
Today     – Cheryl Gudat, Robert & Logan Silverman; Sophia O’Neill 
3/24/19 – Merry Wade; Kristy Riedl 
3/31/19 – Suzy & Cole Phillips; Rebekah Hughes 
4/7/19   – Nina, Carlie, Leah & Faith Estes; Emily Green 
4/14/19 – Kristy Riedl, Merry Wade; Lauren Downey 

 

 

SOUTH AUSTIN FELLOWSHIP THIS EVENING 
Tonight, the South Austin Fellowship will have its monthly fellowship at 
the Green’s house in Driftwood.  We will gather at 5:30 pm and look for-
ward to seeing as many Dayspringers as can be there.  This month’s theme 
is “Spring Picnic Foods”.  The Green’s address is 1335 Flint Rock Loop in 
Driftwood. 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS ON THEIR COMING WEDDING 
Congratulations to Ethan Perry and Marianne Cook on their coming wed-
ding this weekend.  For those Dayspringers planning to be in attendance, 
please remember to RSVP to Jeanne Perry.  Pray that the ceremony will 
glorify the LORD as Ethan and Marianne celebrate the great, God-or-
dained union of two souls. 
 
 
NEW FILM OF THE PILGRIMS PROGRESS 
John Bunyan’s classic The Pilgrim’s Progress is coming to life in a new high 
quality CGI animated feature length film.  The film will be premiering at 
select theaters in the Austin area on Thursday, April 18 and Saturday, 
April 20 (Easter weekend).  Mark your calendars for this wonderful selec-
tive showing.  It is currently scheduled for only 4 theaters (2 north and 2 
south).  If you are interested in viewing a trailer, go to: 
https://www.revelationmedia.com 
 
 
MORE CHRISTIAN ORIENTED FILMS 
For those of you who are interested in Christian-oriented documentaries, 
there will be a final showing of the latest film from the project called Pat-
terns of Evidence.  The name of the film is The Moses Controversy.  The film 
argues against liberal scholars who say that Moses could not be the author 
of the Pentateuch.  One of the experts cited is Dr. Peter Gentry.  This film 
will be making its last showing at select theaters in the Austin area on Tues-
day, March 19.  After that, it will be available for purchase on DVD. 
 
 


